
 

10 November 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
A reminder that Year 10 students are able to study independently at home on the morning of 
Tuesday 14 November before their Religious Studies exam. If students wish to study in school, 
teachers will remain in their timetabled rooms to supervise. 
 
Students should arrive to school at 10:00 and will remain in school after their exam, following the 
normal timetable. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs S Howell 
Examinations Officer 
 


